
2022 May
Spring Assembly
Alateen Coordinator Report

During the past two months I have
● communicated weekly with the AAPP via email and telephone.
● supported the AAPP during the ongoing AMIAS recertification process
● communicated monthly via email with all registered AMIAS
● chaired two Alateen Networking Meetings for currently registered and prospective

AMIAS.
● communicate as needed to support the NYNAC Coordinator
● continued to submit a monthly article for Northern Hi Lights Newsletter
● kept current with the posts on AFG Connects

The next Alateen Interest Meeting will be on Sunday, May 22, 2022 at 9:00am. All participants
need to register for this meeting to receive the Zoom codes. Currently registered AMIAS will be
sent an email reminder about this meeting. The first agenda item will be to provide information
to Al-Anon members about Alateen and how to become an AMIAS.

Alateen Interest Meetings were started for members to gather information on Alateen in the NY
North Area at the two assemblies. It has evolved into a Group Sponsor and AMIAS networking
group that  meets virtually on the second Tuesday of each month. Please refer to the Events
Calendar on the NYN website for details or contact alateen@nynafg.com or amias@nynafg.com
for additional information about Alateen. Many districts are in need of registered AMIAS(Al-Anon
Members Involved in Alateen Service). If you are looking for a service opportunity, join us at our
next Alateen Networking Meeting  on Tuesday, June 14, ,2022.
Respectfully submitted,
Mary S.
NYN Alateen Coordinator
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